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TO: All Vehicle Dealers

FROM: L. A. House, Executive Director

RE: Temp Tag notification

The Louisiana Motor Vehicle Commission (“LMVC”) received a notification from the Louisiana

Department of Public Safety, Office of Motor Vehicles (OMV) late Friday, June 7, 2019, asking that we
forward you the following message regarding Temp Tag Notification:

“LA OMV has been notified that the temp tag database is temporarily unavailable. As a
result, temp tags issued today 06/07/19 thru Monday June 10, 2019 will not be able to be entered
into that database. Any customer to whom a temp tag is issued in that timeframe can be given the
‘Temporary Tag Offline Form’. You are, however, required to enter any that were issued with an
offline form in the database on Tuesday , June 11, 2019 when the system become available. Thank
you for your understanding in this matter.”
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